
 

 
 

To: Dr. Mike Riggle  

From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  

Re: Gifts 

Date: February 27, 2017 

 

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 

Education.  I recommend the Board approve the acceptance of the following: 

 

 

Gift From Amount or 

Item 

School Department Account 

Buchanan 
Energy, Exxon 
Mobil $500.00 GBN Science ENSC7140 

Joher Akolawala, 
Northbrook, IL $500.00 GBN 

Business 
Incubator 

Course 820371 

IL State Council 
of Knights of 
Columbus 
Charities $3,300.00 GBS 

Glenbrook 
United 810900 

 

 


